Foster Powell Neighborhood Association (FPNA) General Meeting
Monday, June 8, 2015, 6:30-8:30pm, Foster Burger

Board Members in Attendance:, Shawn Morgan, Dana Gyllen (Co-chair), Eric Furlong, Dan
Campbell, Li Alligood (Chair)

General Membership in Attendance:Jeff and Marie Thompson, Vicky Oglesbee, Paul
Lewandowski, Rebecca Lavelle-Register, Matthew Micetic, Marg and David Delworth, Francoise
Brun-Cottan, Jeri Gedrose, Tracy Gratto, Kate Carder, Nick lannarone, Claire Mamola, Brian Balla,
Jeff Lynott, Sydney Lynott

6:30-6:43 Meet and Greet
6:43-6:45 Welcome and introductions
6:39 Board Action: Approve Minutes. Dana motions, Eric 2nds. Unanimous vote of approval

6;40: Nadia Sanchez presents information of FoPo Garden'tour. 8™ annual garden tour will be on
June 20 from 10am till 2pm and will showcase 17'neighborhood gardens. Maps can be picked up at
Holgate library requested by email fopogardens@gmail.com or www.facebook.com/fopogardens.
T-shirts and raffle tickets will be sold“at the FoPo community garden “(corner of 62" & Powell) as a
fundraiser for the Neighborhood Association

6:43 Board Action: Motion'to request fiscal sponsership for FoPo NA from SEUL.+Eric motions for
vote Shaun 2nds. Unanimous'vote ofiapproval

6:45 National:Night:Out information:, Rebecea presents; asks for volunteers activities like balloon
animals, face painting, etc... Also seeking connections/contact with food truck or food vendors.
Cost for.event will include“printing flyers, portable outheuse and'band. SEUL is able to help design
flyers, butivolunteers are still'needed to distribute them. Contact Rebecca at
rebeccalavelregister@gmail.com to volunteer or provide contacts for activities or vendors

6:51 Summer Kickball information: Li describes last year’'s neighborhoodleague kickball
competition. €alls for volunteers to organize and coordinate. Contact'Li at lialligood@gmail.com for
more information

6:53.Committee Reports

Foster-Powell Street Tree Inventory: No action

Community,Garden: No action

Foster Window Project- Matthew Micetic- Red Castle Games/Cafe Red will be the site of our next
window project:The call is already out on the website and you can enter in person at Red Castle
Games, mail it to them or email tolthe.62ndgarden@gmail.com. We are asking you to tell us a make
believe story. Anyone.can enter a'story and, hopefully, a picture. Entries will be received until June
20th We’'ll narrow it down to. thrée finalists at the next FPNA meeting and at the Mt Scott Arleta
Meeting and then put it to the online vote. We have changed out their brown paper windows to
purple curtains which are repurposed table clothes that they had on hand.

6:55 Representative reports

- Holgate Library: Vicki lets us know there is the FoPo tree inventory in the Holgate library lobby.
Donated books will be used for library fundraiser. Page-turners will be reading Julian Barnes’ “The
sense of an ending” Saturday June 20" 10am to noon. Library events can be found at
www.multcolib.org/events/

- Treasurer: nothing at this time
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- Land Use: Shaun presents lot split proposal at 6135 SE Gladstone which is zoned R 2.5.
Neighbors are concerned with lack of requirement for off street parking. Shaun will draft a
document expressing that concern.

- Transportation: Dan reads email about Streetscape timeline. Spring 2016 start construction with
an estimated completion date 6 months later. Dan fielded questions about possible crosswalk on
80™ and Holgate, which will require Dan to contact Rick from PDOT.

- Foster-Green Eco-District: Nothing at this time.

7:12 Open Discussion. August 8" will be a City Graffiti Cleanup. Matthew from red Castle Games
explains that local businesses have been burglarized by criminals cutting through the HVAC
systems from the top of the buildings. Report any suspicious activities to the Police. Also the
Foster Powell Business Association is working on gar nts to provide more waste cans along
Foster to help cut down on litter.




